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Asheboro City Schools to Host Middle School Tours for Rising 6th Graders  
 
ASHEBORO – Asheboro City Schools will offer school tours and information sessions at North 
Asheboro and South Asheboro Middle Schools during September and November. Current 5th 
grade students and families are encouraged to attend to hear valuable information to make for 
a smooth transition from elementary to middle school.   
 
“The transition from fifth grade to sixth is very exciting for our students and families. This is a 
time when students are continuing to expand their minds and meeting new friends from other 
schools. When our students graduate from fifth grade, they are finishing as strong, 
independent learners. Our middle school tours help to continue that momentum and ensure 
an even stronger start to middle school. This ensures our students are successful in sixth grade 
and beyond,” said Dr. Terry Worrell, Superintendent for Asheboro City Schools.  
 
Families and students attending these tours and information sessions will first hear from the 
school’s principal and what they can anticipate in the sixth grade. Students will learn about 
class changes, using a locker, their lunch period, participating in school sports, and what is 
expected of them as middle school students. Families will be provided information about how 
they can help support their child with homework, extra-curricular activities, and having a 
positive start to their child’s middle school years.   
 
North Asheboro and South Asheboro Middle Schools will host sixth grade meetings for fifth 
grade families on Tuesday, November 7 from 6- 7 p.m.  
 
To learn more about these and other Asheboro City Schools events, please contact Leigh Anna 
Marbert at (336) 625-5104.  
 
About Asheboro City Schools 
Asheboro City Schools is a medium-sized school district in North Carolina, serving 
approximately 5,000 students at eight schools and one five-star Early Childhood Development 
Center. The district’s mission is to graduate responsible citizens who are prepared to succeed 
in higher education or the career of their choice. For more information, visit the district’s 
website at http://www.asheboro.k12.nc.us/. 
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